Board Report for February 28, 2018

As of 2/28/18 — 31 seniors have received 98 acceptance letters to 33 different schools

As of 2/28/18 — 28 seniors have received $2,652,000 in scholarship offers

The state ACT will be administered at DHS on March 20, 2018

Mrs. Embry will be taking the NKYAB students to the regional meeting in Covington, today,
February 28.

Our KHEAA rep, Bob McDermott, visited DHS today, February 28to assist seniors who have not
yet completed their FAFSA

On February 5, Mrs. Embry and Mrs. Chan took interested sophomores to tour the Campbell
County Area technical center. Current sophomores will have the option to attend vocational
school next year with the option of pursuing several different pathways.

On February 22, Mrs. Embry and Mrs. Chan took 40 juniors to Berea College to tour the campus
Both middle school and high school will be taking the CERT test the week of March 5

Mrs. Embry is preparing to start the scheduling process. She will visit classrooms starting march
2, with the intention of having all schedule request forms returned by Friday, March 9

52 students received Straight A ticket vouchers from the Cincinnati Reds for making all A’s in the
first and/or second quarter

DHS, under the guidance of NKYAB, participated in the Pennies for Patients campaign. This is a

fundraiser for the Leukemia/Lymphoma Society



